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   Prayer & Praise from Warren & Carol Cheek    
May 2025 

Dear Faithful Support Team, 
 

We are enjoying the spring weather and the beauty of the plants and trees as they burst forth with gorgeous 
colors.  The Wyoming winds have been very strong and unending.  We often quote the last part of Jeremiah 
10:13:  “He makes lightning for the rain, and brings out the wind from His storehouses.”  

The UIM short-term mission team of 23 served during the FSB’s 
Spring break. We were blessed by the hospitality of Gene & Carol 
Burton, Mike & Renae Hodgin, and the full-time missionaries 
serving at Broken Arrow Bible Ranch. We assisted the BABR staff 
with multiple work projects throughout the week.  On Sunday 
morning we split the team into two groups. One team visited 
and encouraged Navajo Bible Church in Ft. Defiance, AZ, and the 
other team Sanders Bible Church in Sanders, AZ.  On Tuesday 
night some of the team helped BABR missionaries and Oakview 
Bible Church, NM with a Bible club for children and youth; and on 
Wednesday night some helped Grace Bible Church, Gallup, NM 
with AWANA.  Please pray the Lord of the Harvest to send out 
full-time workers from this team. 

Ron Thompson, FSB’s Missions Director, and Warren enjoyed team teaching the Church Planting class with 23 
students.  The semester ended on May 2 with the graduation ceremony.  Please pray for the graduates as they 
trust the Lord for their next steps in life and ministry. 

We are still praying about replacing our motorhome with a newer one in the future, but for our immediate 
summer ministry travel we have our current one ready to use. 

Kingdom Air Corps in Sutton, Alaska, is a ministry that trains missionary pilots to fly in the most rugged places 
on earth in order to bring the gospel to the people there.  A number of FSB graduates and alumni serve with 
this ministry, and we have been invited to share a series of sessions with their missionaries, trainees, and 
volunteers.  We also plan to visit FSB graduates and alumni serving with Victory Bible Ranch, InterAct 
Ministries, and other ministries in the region.  We have purchased roundtrip tickets to fly from Denver to 
Anchorage. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be assured of our ongoing prayers.  We are very thankful for your partnership in encouragement, prayer 
and donations to UIM for our ministry assignment.  Please be assured of our ongoing love and prayer. 

God bless, 

Warren & Carol 
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• 5/11: South Routt Bible Church, Oak Creek, CO 

• 5/22-30: Vacation week 

• 6/8: Pleasant View Bible Church, Aurora, NE 

• 6/10-13: North Platte, NE; Maranatha Bible Camp 

• 6/15: Callaway Community Church, NE 

• 7/5-12: Whispering Winds Bible, MO, Camp Pastor for Teen Wilderness Camp 

• 8/1-12: Kingdom Air Corps, Alaska 
 

Upcoming 

Meetings: 


